


THE HOLY FAMILY OF JESUS, MARY AND JOSEPH 
DECEMBER 26, 2020 

THE SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
(Confession) is offered at The Epiphany of the Lord 
Parish, Saint Agatha Church (353 Pine Street, Meadville) 
on Saturday mornings following the 8:00am Mass and 
on Saturday afternoons at 3:30pm.  To schedule an 
appointment with Father Jeffrey Lucas or Father Joseph 
Petrone, call 814-336-1112. 
 

EVENTS THIS WEEK 
 The Parish office is closed this week. 
Today   No Faith Formation Classes 
Monday  9:15am Small Group Bible Study at SH 
Wednesday 6:30pm Hebrews Bible Study at OLL  
Sunday   No Faith Formation Classes 

COMING EVENTS 
Jan. 3-4 Parish Office Closed 
Jan. 4 Rosary at OLL  6:30pm 
Jan. 5 Le Nom du Pere Society Christmas Party at SH  6:00pm 
 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
TODAY: 1 Sm 1:20-22, 24-28/1 Jn 3:1-2, 21-24/Lk 2:41-52 
MONDAY: 1 Jn 1:1-4/Jn 20:1a, 2-8 
TUESDAY: 1 Jn 1:5—2:2/Mt 2:13-18 
WEDNESDAY: 1 Jn 2:3-11/Lk 2:22-35 
THURSDAY: 1 Jn 2:12-17/Lk 2:36-40 
FRIDAY: 1 Jn 2:18-21/Jn 1:1-18 
SATURDAY: Nm 6:22-27/Gal 4:4-7/Lk 2:16-21 
SUNDAY: Is 60:1-6/Eph 3:2-3a, 5-6/Mt 2:1-12 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Dec. 28:  Noah Carless, Cale Miller 
Dec. 30:  Paul Sylves 
Jan. 1:  Lance Smith 
 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
Dec. 31:  Mike & Kathy Dale 
 

QUESTION OF THE WEEK 
Suggested text for faith sharing: Today’s Gospel 
Adults – How are you, too, called to our Father’s house? 
Youth – Jesus was obedient to his parents, even though he was the 
Son of God.  Why is obedience so important?  Is it something you 
struggle with? 
Children – Why is it important to obey our parents?  Why is it 
important to obey God? 

lifelongcatechesis.osv.com 
 

INTERESTED IN ATTENDING A 
CURSILLO WEEKEND or NEED MORE 
INFO?  Pick up a brochure in the church vestibule or call 
Carl and Kay Hotchkiss at 814-425-3933.   

HELPING HANDS PRAYER:   O God, 
Creator all-powerful, in your wisdom and love, 
your Son, begotten before the dawn of time, 
became in time a member of our human family.  
Give to parents the wisdom and wonder to see the 
mystery of your will unfold in the lives of their 
children.  To daughters and sons, give, with the 
increase of years, an equal measure of growth in 
your grace.  Together may we treasure in our 
hearts the love you have lavished upon us in 
letting us be called your children.  We ask this 
through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son, who 
lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy 
Spirit, God for ever and ever.  Amen. 
 

PARISH RAFFLE TICKET RETURNS  
can be made through the collection basket or 
mailed to the parish office.  If you need more 
tickets, please contact the parish office.  Our first 
monthly drawing will be held on Sunday, Jan. 2.  
 

LOOKING FOR 
RESOURCES FOR 
YOUR FAMILY?  
Discover why families always matter at:  
http://www.eriercd.org/fam.htm 
 

 

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK:   
Saint Hippolyte/Our Lady of 

Lourdes Roman Catholic Church 

Contact the parish office for bulletin announcements.  The deadline for submitting information to be included in the parish bulletin is Monday at noon. 
To avoid confusion, information should be submitted in writing. 

SACRIFICIAL GIVING 
Our gifts given in thanksgiving for what 

we have already received. 
 

The December 19 offertory information was not 
available at the time that this issue of the bulletin went 
to the printer. 
 

Catholic Services Appeal 2021: 
Dio Assessment :  $27,069 
# of Gifts/Pledges:  104 
Pledged:  $40,465    Received:  $39,650 
 
 

Thanks for your generosity and dedication. 



MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR 
FROM THE PASTOR AND STAFF OF SAINT 
HIPPOLYTE and OUR LADY OF LOURDES! 

 

Did you remember…to send the person 
you received in the Christ-kindel name 
exchange a small gift and/or card 
revealing your identity to them?   There's 
still time if you forgot! 
 
Last call to subscribe to 
Magnificat...If you would like to subscribe to 
Magnificat at the reduced rate of $36 (rather than 
$47) and you have not yet contacted the parish 
office to be added to the list, please do so no later 
than December 31st. 
 
The Le Nom du Pere Society’s annual 
Christmas Party will be held on Wednesday, 
January 5 at 6:00pm in the Saint Hippolyte social 
hall.  Bring a dish to share and a $10 exchange gift 
if you would like to participate in the game.  Men 
and women of the parish are welcome to attend. 
 
Mark your calendar—We will be hosting an 
appreciation Thank You dinner for anyone that has 
helped with OLL Family Society functions such as 
fair booth, strawberry festival, and funeral dinners. 
It will be held January 9th at 6:00pm. Watch for 
your invitation to come. 

WHOLE COMMUNITY CATECHESIS 
 

JOURNEY FROM 
ADVENT INTO THE 

CHRISTMAS 
SEASON 

 
The world journeyed 
from Advent into the 
Christmas Season at the 
Vigil of the Nativity of 
the Lord on December 

24th. The Season of Christmas continues until we 
celebrate the Feast of the Baptism of the Lord on 
Sunday, January 9th.  Many people think that 
Christmas is over on December 26th, which is not 
true for people of the Catholic Faith Tradition.  The 
Nativity of the Lord (Christmas) is a holy day of 
obligation and so is the Solemnity of Mary, the Holy 
Mother of God on January 1st (except those years 
when it falls on a Saturday or Monday).  Sunday, 
January 2nd is the Epiphany of the Lord; the day we 
celebrate the long wait of our Lord’s coming.  
Following our celebration of the Baptism of our 
Lord and the conclusion of the Christmas Season,  
the Season of Ordinary Time begins on Monday, 
January 10th and continues through March 1st, the 
day before Ash Wednesday.   
 

We as a parish family still need to follow the CDC 
guidelines for our Christmas activities and 
celebrations because of the pandemic.  This year we 
brought back our traditional Christ-kindel name 
exchange and prayers as well as our display of the 
Journey to Bethlehem Live Nativity. We also 
brought back our traditional prelude and singing by 
the parish choir for our Christmas celebrations.  All 
of our activities will still follow the diocesan and 
CDC guidelines and we still need to be vigilant in 
wearing our masks for our own safety and the safety 
of our fellow parishioners, family, and friends.   We 
need to be creative in how we celebrate the season, 
being especially careful when we are in groups of 
people.  Stay safe! 
 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 

Weekly Liturgy Schedule 
 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 27, SAINT JOHN 
8:30am SH Communion Service 

 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 28, THE HOLY INNOCENTS 
 

WEDNESDAY, DEC. 29, 5th DAY IN THE OCTAVE OF CHRISTMAS 
 

THURSDAY, DEC. 30, 6th DAY IN THE OCTAVE OF CHRISTMAS 
 

FRIDAY, DEC. 31 7th DAY IN THE OCTAVE OF CHRISTMAS 
8:30am  OLL  Communion Service 

 

SATURDAY, JAN. 1, SOLEMNITY OF MARY, MOTHER OF GOD 
Not a Holy Day of Obligation this year. 

 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 2, EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 
 8:00am  OLL  Ed, Elsie & Roger Greathouse 

(John & Fran Greathouse) 
11:00am  SH  Norma Burchard (Sharon & Dennis Lombrardo) 

LE  NOM DU PERE SOCIETY’S ANNUAL FRENCH DINNER will be held on Saturday, February 12 
in the Saint Hippolyte social hall. This four course dinner includes Soupe a L’oignon Francaise (French 
Onion Soup), Salade de Vinaigrette (Salad with Vinaigrette Dressing), Poitrine de Poulet Velouté Supréme 
(Chicken Breast with Mushroom Sauce), Riz Aux Champignons (Rice with Mushrooms), Haricots Verts 
(Green Beans) and Crème Brûlée for dessert.  All dinners also include french bread and a choice of 
beverage.  The cost for this delicious dinner remains at $18 per person, in advance.  Seating will take place 
on the hour at 5:00pm, 6:00pm, and 7:00pm.  This dinner is by advance reservation only — dinners are not 
sold at the door.  Make your reservation by calling Connie at 814-967-3813 no later than February 1.   












